
Our Aistear theme for December is Santa’s Workshop and both the 

teachers and children alike have thoroughly enjoyed all the 

activities. 

 

    

 

 

The children have been very busy practising their singing and 

dancing with the Junior Infant class for our Christmas assembly. 

‘Rocking Around the Christmas Tree’ will certainly showcase all our 

upcoming stars on the day! 



 

 

In Science the children have been using magnets in purposeful play 

to explore their effects on different materials. 

 

 

 



Our Christmas Art has also commenced and the children are looking 

forward to displaying their work at home too. 

 

 

 

Wishing you all a magical Christmas and a happy New Year from all of 

us in Senior Infants.  


